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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to this week’s newsletter. 
The children have had a very creative time during our ‘Carnival Week’. They have been busy making: carnival outfits, head dresses, masks 
and making carnival music. Some of the outfits designed are very interesting!! 
 
Fir Tree class led the worship on Wednesday, explaining the school’s vision in a very catchy and engaging way. They will be repeating this 
worship on Wednesday at 2.45p.m. as many parents were unable to attend due to the late notice. I apologise for this. 
 
Forge class will lead worship on Thursday at the usual time of 9.10a.m. they will be sharing another part of our school’s vision. Do come 
along and join us to find out more about what living life in all its fullness means. 
 
Well done to the cross country team who ran their 3rd race out of the 4 in the inter-school league. Our children were incredible; with our 
boys being placed 2nd, 3rd, and 4th! I think everyone would agree: amazing results! Well done particularly to Lucas Cameron, Oscar 
Colyer and Sean Maple for coming 2nd, 3rd and 4th respectively. Mr Peters was particularly impressed with Oscar who showed true 
sportsmanship in his race! Well done! 
Well done to the rest of the team who supported them and also ran to the best of their ability. Well done to Abbie, who ended up       
sacrificing her race to ensure Sean managed to get to his! A fantastic achievement from all the team. 
 
We thank you for the donations for the children’s tombola for May Day. There is such a wide variety of tombola prizes, they have literally 
filled the school office. 
 
May I take this opportunity to remind you that whilst the teachers are very happy to talk to you about your child at the end of the school 
day, could you please wait until all the children from the class have been safely dismissed to the adult collecting them, before           ap-
proaching the teacher. I’m sure you will all understand the importance of us taking this time to ensure your child is safely dismissed. 
 
If your child is unable to attend a club please could you ensure that the school office or their teacher is notified, as we cannot rely on the 
children telling us during the school day that they will not be coming. If we haven’t been notified and your child is on our club       register 
then they will be taken to their club until an adult collects them. I’m certain you will support us in these steps to ensuring the safety of 
your child.  
 
We have had some difficulties with our website and app due to the host site having issues with their server. Hopefully these issues are 
now resolved! 
 
Finally, Fir Tree have just returned from their trip to Kent Life; very excited but muddy and tired, with lots of knowledge about farm     
animals! 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best Wishes  
 
 
Michelle Cox 
  
Head Teacher 
 



Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   *** 

Forge       Lois Agyekum 

Hurstwood Alexis Treeby 

Kemsley   Kai Waller 

Oakwood     Issie Hall 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  ***   

Forge   Hettie Salmon  

Hurstwood  Cherry Grant   

Kemsley  Robin Rose  

Oakwood  Tommy Kehinde  

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree *** 

Forge  Euan Coker 

Hurstwood Emil Alawad 

Kemsley Daisy Thomas 

Oakwood Sean Maple 

Diary Dates for this Term 

March 

 

Monday 11th  St. David’s can wear house colours 

   (Winning house team Term 3) 

Monday 11th  Oakwood WW11 workshop p.m. 

Wednesday 13th  Fir Tree AOW 2.45p.m. 

Thursday 14th  Forge AOW 9.10a.m. 

Friday 15th   Year 6—Howard School (Science) 1-3p.m. 

Tuesday 19th   FOBS Mtg 2p.m. all welcome 

Tuesday 19th  School Vision Day 

Tuesday 19th  Yr3/4 + 5/6 High 5 Netball after school 

Tuesday 19th  Cross Country after school 

Thursday 21st  Kemsley AOW 

Thursday 21st Yr 6 HMS Cavalier overnight stay 

Friday 22nd   School Gymnastics Competition 

Tuesday 26th  Yr3/4 + 5/6 High 5 Netball 

Wednesday 27th  Mother’s Day Breakfast  

Wednesday 27th  Community Lunch 

Thursday 28th  Oakwood AOW 

Thursday 28th  Spring Disco 3.45p.m. 

Friday 29th   Hurstwood + Kemsley Maya Workshop 

Friday 29th   Mother’s Day Gift sale 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          Michael Canning 

        

 

April 

Tuesday 2nd   Year 6 Experience Easter  

   @ St Matthew’s 

Wednesday 3rd  Hurstwood AOW    

Thursday 4th   All day Netball Tournament 

Friday 5th   Easter Service 

   Easter Egg Hunt 2.45p.m. 

   Mr Eggleton’s last day! 

Friday 5th   Last day of term 

Tuesday 23rd  All back to school    

 

*** To be announced on Monday 


